May 12, 2016

Clarification of Third Party Supervision for LMSWs
There has been discussion on the Manhattan listserv about whether a LMSW can pay for supervision/consultation outside of the worksite. This seems to be known as Third Party Supervision.
Be it known in New York State : A LMSW may never pay for supervision, whether the LMSW is employed in an agency or in another setting.
This regulation is set out on the State Board for Social Work website: http://officeofprofessions.custhelp.com/app/answers/detail/a_id/1140/kw/lmsw%20paying%20supervisor/session/L3RpbWUvMTQ2MjM4NTA3Ni9zaWQvU2U3S1dGUG0%3D.
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